
From: Mary Myers
To: Jeffrey D. Peterman; Sheila Seelau
Subject: Re: CLP 2140
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 2:14:23 PM
Attachments: image001.png

This looks ok to me, if Dr. Teed is ok with it.

Thanks, Jeffrey!

Mary

Mary Myers, Ed.D.
Chair, Computer Science
Adjunct Professor, First Year Experience
Florida SouthWestern State College
8099 College Parkway, K-104
Fort Myers, FL 33919

From: Jeffrey D. Peterman <Jeffrey.Peterman@fsw.edu>
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 10:54 AM
To: Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>; Mary Myers <Mary.Myers@fsw.edu>
Subject: CLP 2140
 
Good Morning.
Because of the campus shut down, I have not been able to get the signed proposals from the proposals from the office of
accountability.  I got Aprils this morning, and still waiting on March. So, because of the deadline of June 1 for the Catalog I have
decided to take care of March (and April) this morning. 
 
Long story short, for CLP 2140 when I submitted this, this is what happened:  They changed our new course CLP 2140, to 2142. 
The comments below show: that LB thinks CLP 2140 is like PSY 2146, so DM thinks we should rename it CLP 2146, and then JPO,
says NO-upper divisioin #, so it will be…2142.  So we have a proposal for CLP 2140 that the state turned into CLP 2142. 
How should we handle this one?  It is for the Fall 2020.  I can create the CLP 2142 with attaching the comments to the proposal
and then maybe next round add it as an informational item about the change?
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Sincerely,
 
Jeffrey D. Peterman
Coordinator, Curriculum & Catalog Systems
8099 College Parkway│P. 239-489-9228
Fort Myers, FL 33919  │F. 239-489-9040 
Jeffrey.Peterman@fsw.edu
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